Downing Middle School
P.E. Uniforms

It is time to start the process of ordering P.E. uniforms for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. All of

Parents,

our P.E. clothes will be purchased through Locker Room Sports. You will be in charge of ordering all of your
child’s clothes online. Locker room sports has created a website for you to go on and order from. They will
email you or call you, when the clothes are ready for pickup.

We will require that each student purchase our PE shirt and shorts. On the website you will also be
given the option to buy sweats, socks, and a cinch bag. These things are optional, but I would highly
recommend the cinch bag. The cinch bag will make it easier for your child to keep track of their clothes, since
we will require the kids to take their clothes home to be washed each week.

Please keep in mind that your child will grow throughout the year, so you may want to order more than
one shirt. The shirts are cotton and will run true to size. Boy’s will have two options for shorts, one with a 9”
inseam and the other with a 7”” inseam. There is another option for girls (which is the Augusta short) If you are
unsure of your child’s size, you may take your child up to locker room sports and have them try on the clothes. I
will post the address below. If money is an issue, please let me know. We can scholarship your
son/daughter, and take care of the cost for you. Please try to order before the end of June to make sure
they are ready by the time school starts in August.

Directions for Ordering:
Go to:
1) https://downingpe2021.itemorder.com/sale

2) Order your clothes. Locker Room Sports will email you when the clothes are ready.

Locker Room Sports:
1565 W. Main St. #420
Lewisville, TX, 75067

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to email me at libbya@]lisd.net. Ilook forward to meeting and

working with your child next year!

Thank you,
Drew Libby



